
Printed on: 16/01/2024 09:10:07

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

16/01/2024  06:22:122023/4628/L OBJ Theepan S The retaining wall is an important listed structure and should not be used for advertising as per this 

application. This will be detrimental to the wall and local area.

Please note that MarketTech have previously made an application to install artwork on the walls, and then 

installed advertising in the past (since removed following Enforcement Notice EN19/0087 - Advertising 

Billboards - Chalk Farm Road - Stables Market).

This is a further attempt to advertise on the sensitive structure and should not be permitted.
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